
 
Dear Engineering / Nano Technology / Physics Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC notes that the physics program has excellent community outreach and both engineering 
and physics should be commended on their robust enrollment growth.  
 
All three programs are working hard to help targeted student groups and they are 
experimenting with new curriculum. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC is concerned that the enrollment for NANO has dropped over the last three years and that 
the program is serving a very small group of students and thus may not be viable.  
 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 
PRC recommends the Nano department complete a report showing of how NANO is funded and 
a plan for achieving increases in enrollment.  Please submit this report to the PRC by October 
15th 2015.  
 
The program (Engineering / Nano Technology / Physics) is recommended to continue in the 
regular program review cycle. 
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